
 

 

 

Our Commitment to Accessibility 
Knell’s is committed to diversity and social inclusion and to meeting its obligation 
under Ontario’s Accessibility for Ontarians with Disabilities Act, 2005 (AODA), by 
providing accessible environments that respect the rights of every individual.  
 
To learn more, please read our: 
 
Accessibility Plan and Policies  
 
Multi-Year Accessibility Plan for the Integrated Accessibility Standards Regulation 
 
Most Recent Accessibility Compliance Report  
 
 

 

 

https://knells.ca/wp-content/uploads/2024/09/Accessibility-Plan-Policies-September-16-2024.pdf
https://knells.ca/wp-content/uploads/2024/09/AODA-Multi-Year-Accessibility-Plan-for-the-Integrated-Accessibility-Standards-Regulation-September-16-2024.pdf
https://knells.ca/wp-content/uploads/2024/09/AODA-Multi-Year-Accessibility-Plan-for-the-Integrated-Accessibility-Standards-Regulation-September-16-2024.pdf
https://knells.ca/wp-content/uploads/2023/11/AODA-Compliance-Report-due-December-31-2023-for-Web.pdf

